SUMMER SCHOOL 2022 ENROLLMENT NOTIFICATION

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your student has been enrolled into Summer School by their site counselor's recommendation. In order to save your child's seat in Summer School and complete his/her enrollment, you are required to confirm/approve their Summer School enrollment within Q Parent Connect.

- 1) Go to https://parentconnect.cnusd.k12.ca.us
- 2) Log in with your PIN & Password
 - If you do not know your Parent Connect login information, please contact your student's school site for assistance.
- 3) Select the [Online Registration] button (upper right hand corner)
- 4) Select [EDIT] next to your student's name
- 5) Go to the [Summer School Registration] section
- 6) Review the guidelines then sign & date the section, then [Submit]
- 7) A **confirmation email** will be sent to <u>your email on file</u> at the end of the day upon completion.



Sincerely,

Corona-Norco Unified School District

Corona-Norco Unified School District

SUMMER SCHOOL 2022 ENROLLMENT NOTIFICATION

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your student has been enrolled into Summer School by their site counselor's recommendation. In order to save your child's seat in Summer School and complete his/her enrollment, you are required to confirm/approve their Summer School enrollment within Q Parent Connect.

- Go to https://parentconnect.cnusd.k12.ca.us
- 9) Log in with your PIN & Password
 - If you do not know your Parent Connect login information, please contact your student's school site for assistance.
- 10) Select the [Online Registration] button (upper right hand corner)
- 11) Select [EDIT] next to your student's name
- 12) Go to the [Summer School Registration] section
- 13) Review the guidelines then sign & date the section, then [Submit]
- 14) A confirmation email will be sent to your email on file at the end of the day upon completion.

NOTE: All summer school progress reports and report cards will only be available in a digital format in Parent and Student Connect. More details to follow in the coming months.

Sincerely,

Corona-Norco Unified School District

